
Good day 

I am writing to you today to ask that you STOP this bill in its tracks. I am from generations of 
Oregonians who have always had guns to hunt,  and for protection which is part of our 
Constitutional right.  

It sadness me greatly what Oregon is becoming with these laws being passed without it being 
brought before Oregonians. 

Please stop this,  as a mother, a woman and a legal gun owner I plead with you today 
reconsider the direction this would take us.  

Let's inforce the laws we have, stop punishing us that are legal and responsible owners. 

Sincerely  
Tami Sears 
 


